The Milk Bar, COWBRIDGE, Glam.

13th March, 1945.

Dear Mr. Phillips,

I have been advised by the Headquarters of the Toc H East Glamorgan War Services Fund - Burma Appeal that a short film will be shown in the Cinemas throughout the district in the near future. This is a topical film dealing with the life and conditions in Burma and I understand that all Cinema Proprietors are being approached for permission to show this film direct from Head Office. I would be grateful if you would advise me if you have given permission for the Cowbridge and Pontyclun Cinema, and it so. could you arrange for the collections to be made, or do you wish me to find the collectors. I have not been advised regarding the date of showing, and if you could let me have this information. I would be grateful.

Yours sincerely,

P. Phillips, Esq., The Cinema, Cowbridge, Glam.